ODNR Info provided Nov 25, 2014:
The Division of Watercraft is updating many of the public access sights in our launch ramp database. This information will be used to assist with prioritizing facility upgrades & improvements as funding becomes available in future years. Examples of items being documented are the condition of launch ramps & parking areas to the types a bathroom facilities & lighting for ramps & parking areas. 
We are also contacting our boating constituency partners about two items:
·         Division of Watercraft Open Houses will be held at locations across the state. More information will be posted on our website & mailed to clubs. This is an opportunity to visit with our administrative staff to discuss our programs & efforts to serve the boaters of Ohio.
·         Field offices are contacting clubs to schedule times for officers to visit with clubs at a monthly meeting. This opportunity is to increase the dialogue with our primary customers (you the boater!!). This is all part of our continued tradition of boating dollars serving the boaters. 
 

